
 

 

January 11, 2023  

Dear Mr. Arnu, 

Thank you for reaching out to Congresswoman Lee for help with your FBI issue. Please click here 

https://digitalprf.house.gov/ReleaseForm?id=NV03 and fill out the privacy release form completely, sign and 

return to me.  Please include any pertinent documents.    

I look forward to being able to assist you.  

   

Sincerely, 

 

 

Susie Lee  

Member of Congress 

   

   

   

   

   

https://iqconnect.house.gov/iqextranet/iqClickTrk.aspx?&cid=NV03SL&crop=15408QQQ10693264QQQ5405169QQQ8203605&report_id=&redirect=https%3a%2f%2fdigitalprf.house.gov%2fReleaseForm%3fid%3dNV03&redir_log=612155313957326


   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 


